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A new Merchant is Coming Soon! Photo by StarWORKS Global
Hello!

StarWORKS Global is thrilled to announce that a new partnered merchant will join our
ecosystem soon! Through this upcoming partnership, StarPOINTS member will have the
opportunity to use their StarPOINTS in the location and the opportunities to earn many
additional rewards.

This partnership has been in the works for a while, and we can't wait to see it come to life. It's a
significant milestone in our ongoing efforts to broaden the accessibility of the StarPOINTS
rewards program, making it even more inclusive for a wider audience. We've diligently crafted
this collaboration to ensure our members have a seamless and rewarding experience.

We encourage everyone to stay in the loop by routinely checking up on our social media
channels. Be the first to know when this game-changing partnership officially kicks off! Your
support has been invaluable, and we can't wait to share this exciting development with every
one of you. Get ready for a whole new level of rewards and opportunities!



